
Borden Heritage Report February report for BPC 

Our February meeting in the Parish hall attracted a good group of parishioners 

to hear John and Sheila Hepburn’s latest illustrated talk on Borden and 

Sittingbourne. We gained another 2 members. Next month we are going to visit 

a very local house of  historic interest. 

We are continuing to collect information on our History of the Borden Church 

choir, for our current project, this month we have been contacted by several 

member s from the 50s and received photographs from the 1930s to add to our 

collection. Please ask your friends and family who may be able to pass us 

names and/ or photographs. 

Our project to provide a bench seat in The Street is progressing well. 

Please support our Quiz night planned for March 18th £5 per person, 

 Contact Eileen on 01795 479727 to book a table (max 8 people) 

 


